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22 November 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
We have decided to invite pupils and staff to take part in the Christmas Jumper Day 
again this year.  
 
All you have to do is wear a festive jumper/dress/t-shirt on Thursday 7 December and 
donate £1 (suggested donation) via the Just Giving page – link and QR code below. 
Please note that children may wear their own clothes if they choose or do not have a 
festive jumper. Please do not buy a jumper especially.  Maybe you could just grab any 
old thing from the back of the cupboard and cover it with stickers, felt, tinsel, baubles! 
This will help raise money for Save the Children, which is such a worthy cause.  
 
If you’d like more information about Christmas Jumper Day, please see the link below.  
 
https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/christmas-jumper-day/about 
 
Many thanks  
 
 
Kea School Council 
 
 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/CJD230023905 

 

 

mailto:secretary@kea.cornwall.sch.uk
https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/christmas-jumper-day/about
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fclick.contact.justgiving.com%2F%3Fqs%3Dbe5fe1f66cdcd0eefb64c9c2c751c45533ece87f6c0b20ff4c41fccda17e2c317e203f5ab8cf6ae19d9646704ca4ceda409985dc4d090c2b&data=05%7C01%7Chtrivett%40kea.cornwall.sch.uk%7C2d669e84a27442340be808dbe75b50ab%7C4109a2dab2144f6aa8777a8178c0d350%7C0%7C0%7C638358151635597186%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=iNOX48KIi7Ao9f6E9uNZBYYxqnsmfaa%2BMBqGI53DWqU%3D&reserved=0

